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From: Rejoice5154@aol.com 
Sent: Sunday, August 18.2002 8:24 AM 02-022N 

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-408 

Subject: HEALTH FREEDOM THREATENED;Pleasehelp 

ALERT: DEADLINE AUG 22,2002: 
HEALTH FREEDOM THREATENED 

The Food & Drug Administration is trying to "medicalize" dietary supplements and, thereby, restrict 
access to them. The FDA has set an August 22 deadline on the comments period regarding their 
Draft Comments to the u"s Codex Alimentarius Commission's "Committee on Nutrition and Foods 
for Special Dietary Use." Please help us stop the FDA from circumventing US dietary supplement 
laws and from setting us up to fall under very restrictive international vitamin standards 
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